
You are invited to attend…

West Baltimore MARC Station  
Virtual Concept Design Meeting 

Tuesday, March 15, 2022
6:00 pm – 7:30 pm

 

A new West Baltimore MARC station is a key element of the B&P Tunnel 
Replacement Program. Located along the Northeast Corridor south of the existing 
B&P Tunnel, the new West Baltimore MARC Station will be constructed in the 
same general area.  

The purpose of the meeting is to: 

	� Introduce the new station design concept to the community 

	� �Highlight the improvements compared to the existing station,  
including ADA accessibility

	� Request community feedback on the two platform canopy design options

	� Solicit community feedback on suitable locations for public art

Amtrak.com/BPTunnel

Use the link or scan the QR code to sign up 
today! bit.ly/WestBaltimoreMARCMeeting1

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/west-baltimore-marc-virtual-concept-design-meeting-tickets-275058476307
https://www.amtrak.com/BPTunnel

